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TO:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
FROM: Jennifer Taiariol, Director of Student Services 
   
DATE: February 2, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Relocation of Western Wayne Skill Center Programs 
 
 
I am prepared to provide the Board of Education information on the relocation of 
the Western Wayne Skill Center programs.  
 
Please add this item to the February 6, 2017, Committee meeting agenda. 
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